Supervisor General of Salam Project for Cultural
Communication delivers a presentation at IMCTC

Riyadh, 30-5-2023

The Islamic Military Counter-Terrorism Coalition held at its headquarters in
Riyadh, on Tuesday, May 30, 2023, a presentation on; “Dialogue, Its Role in
Countering Extremism, Terrorism and Promoting Coexistence”, delivered by
HE Faisal bin Abdulrahman bin Muammar, Supervisor General of Salam
Project for Cultural Communication, in the presence of the assistant to the
military commander of the Coalition and IMCTC personnel.

During the presentation, HE, Faisal bin Muammar explored Saudi Arabia’s
historical and cultural counter-terrorism initiatives and their importance, as
an extension of Kingdom's leading role in serving the Arab, Muslim and the
world at large, in line with its principle of dialogue and coexistence.




